COMMISSIONERS

JOHN F. BRIDGES, Chairman

MICHAEL G. LITTLE, Vice Chairman

JOHN C. COLLINS, P.E.

ALLEN F. CRABTREE III

DELBERT F. DOWNING

RUSSELL DUMAIS

RICHARD M. FLYNN

WILBUR F. LAPAGE

JAMES J. PAGE

WAYNE L. PATENAUDE

DAVID G. SCOTT

WILLIAM T. WALLACE, M.D., M.P.H.

JAMES VAROTSIS



Water Supply and Pollution Control Commission

6 Hazen Drive - P.O. Box 95

Concord, N.H. 03301-6528

May 27, 1986

STAFF

WILLIAM A. HEALY, P.E. Executive Director

DANIEL COLLINS, P.E.
Deputy Executive Director and
Chief Engineer

Hamm Septic Services, Inc. Two West Road, RFD #7 Hudson, New Hampshire 03051

Subject: Tuf-Tite Distribution Boxes

Dear Gentlemen:

This is in response to your request relative to the use of the subject product for subsurface systems in New Hampshire.

We have reviewed the information provided and inspected the samples you left and can approve the use of the boxes. It is important that the user be instructed as to the proper installation procedure including providing a firm and proper foundation so the unit will not settle and the selection of the proper seal-insert to match the pipe being used. The engineer/designer of the system must allow its use and so indicate on the drawing.

We will look forward to the successful use of your product.

Very truly yours

George F. Carlson, P.E.

Director

Subsurface Systems Division

GFC/tc

cc: Art Daube

30 Sweetcake Mt. Road New Fairfield, CT 06812